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Norfolk Lakes Residential – Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th June 2019

Dear Year 6 Parents/Guardians,

Thank you to all who attended the meeting on Friday night, I hope it was helpful.  I have requested that the 
information from the meeting is put on the school website along with the PowerPoint presentation. It is now 
time to confirm numbers and start paying for the trip. We need to know how many children are going in 
order to be certain about transport requirements and to determine how many rooms will be needed.

This year’s trip should be amazing and by visiting somewhere more local and with everything all on one site 
we will be able to complete 11 unique and inspiring activities during our time there.  This is far more than 
we have ever managed before and I have no doubt this truly will be a memorable adventure.

We realise that, for most, this is a big financial commitment, so recommend you start paying in instalments 
(of course, one off payments are acceptable) to spread the cost.  The full price of the trip is £266.  Those 
whose children are eligible for a reduced amount will be notified and asked for a reduced contribution of 
£177.  

If you intend for your child to take part in the Norfolk Lakes residential, please return the attached slip and 
complete the £20 (minimum) deposit via ‘Parent Pay’ by no later than Wednesday 17th October.  All
deposits must be paid by this date so that we can confirm numbers.  Further payments can then be made 
whenever you wish; as long as the full amount is paid ahead of the visit itself (a date will be confirmed 
following confirmation from the centre). Deposits are not refundable after 31st December unless the 
reason a child withdraws is covered by the school journey insurance policy.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me or in respect of payments, the 
school office.

Kind regards,

Nick Wade
Year 6 and Residential Leader 
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NORFOLK LAKES

RESIDENTIAL VISIT

3rd – 5th June 2019

To Mr. Wade

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

I would like my child, ................................................................................(name) 

from .......................................................... (class), to participate in the residential visit to the 
Norfolk Lakes and am prepared to make the necessary contributions.

I have made the deposit payment of £20, which I acknowledge is not refundable after 31st 
December 2018, via Parent Pay.

Signed...................................................................... (parent/carer)

Please return this form and make the 

deposit payment by

Wednesday 17th October 2018

If you would like your child to participate but circumstances make it difficult for you to find 
the initial deposit, please return the form as directed and indicate when the deposit could 
be paid.


